
The Ark Nursery Newsletter  
This week 

We have been consolidating in phonics and maths this week. In Literacy, we’ve sequences the 

story of Jack and the Beanstalk, creating our own story maps. We have planted out our 

flowers, peppers, courgettes and pumpkins into the vegetable bed outside our classroom, near 

the field. We can’t wait to see how these have grown over summer! Miss Bell-Tye will send 

update photos on Tapestry too. We have talked transitions ALL week and the children are 

super familiar with their September routines and our Reception classroom and staff. We’ve 

also been looking back on old photos and talking about how much we have grown and 

developed. 

 

Next week 

Next week will see our final celebrations of the year! We have lots of fun activities planned, 

alongside our Graduation celebration for our older children on Thursday. We can’t wait! 

 

 

 


